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From:   Adrian Citroni <acitroni@comcast.net>
Sent:   Monday, August 13, 2012 10:14 AM
To:     Eminent Domain OGC
Subject:        FHFA Seeking Comments on the Proposed Use of Eminent Domain to 
Restructure Mortgages  

Sirs, Madams & Whoever-Whatevers,

Eminent Domain used in the context of restructuring mortgages is THEFT. Any branch or bureau of 
government that would even consider such a measure are not thinking like Americans. These acts are 
unconstitutional and reek of the techniques used by the Soviets and the Nazis.

ADRIAN CITRONI 
21 Old Dominion Court 
Catonsville, MD 21228 
Phone: 410-916-0776 
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